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PRESS RELEASE November 13, 2000

Aspiro to hold interim report teleconference

Aspiro invites all interested parties to join a teleconference in connection with the release of the
company’s third quarter interim report, January-September, on November 15, 2000.

Aspiro’s third quarter interim report will be released 9:00 CET. This will be followed shortly after
at 10:30 CET by a teleconference for analysts, investors and journalists (those wishing to take
part are recommended to call 5-10 minutes before the start of the conference in order to
register).

The teleconference will begin with a presentation of the interim report. After which participants
will be invited to ask questions.

Aspiro will be represented by Lena Wittbjer, CEO, and Per Arvidsson, Controller.
The teleconference will be in English.
The telephone number to the teleconference is: +44 20 8240 8242.

A recorded presentation of the report will be available for seven days after the teleconference
on: +44 20 8288 4459, code 630312.

For more information, please contact:
Helena Gynnerstedt, Press Officer, Aspiro AB, tel: +46 (0)40 630 03 18

About Aspiro

Aspiro provides mobile Internet services, promoting life in motion, using cutting-edge knowledge and technologies.
Aspiro offers operators, content providers and mobile organizations a wide range of solutions, from pre-packaged
portal services to industry-specific solutions.

Founded in 1998, Aspiro is today an important player in the global mobile Internet market. 125 people currently work
for the company, which has offices in Sweden, Luxembourg and USA. Aspiro’s business concept, organization and
operations are based on many years of experience gained in the mobile telecommunications and IT industries.

For further information about Aspiro, please visit www.aspiro.com



